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Andrew Blalock

Associate Pastor
843.553.1172, ext. 112/ablalockedeerparkchurch.com

THE STUDENT MINISTRY MEETS EACH
SunoAy NIGHT FRom 5:30 P.M.-
7:00 P.M. v HE UPPER RoOM.

TONIGHT - Habits Series Continues

Join us in the Upper Room from 5:30 - 7:00 as we continue our
series Habits and consider how Involvement in Church helps form us
into the kind of people God wants us to be. We will have pizza,
games, worship, and will dive into God’s Word together.

Brandon Lake Concert at Credit One Stadium - Sunday, May Sth!

Join us for an evening of music and worship at the Brandon Lake
Concert at Credit One Stadium on Daniel Island. We'll gather at the
church at 5:00 p.m. for pizza before heading over to the concert.
Please note, this event is only for those who have already purchased
tickets through the church. We'll return to the church after the
concert, and there will be no other youth activities that evening.

We will be back to our regular meeting time and place to finish up
our series Habits. 5:30 - 7:00 in the Upper Room.

No Evening Activities on May 26-Memorial Day Weekend
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Weekly Announcements for

DEER PARK SUNDAY, APRIL 28, 2024

BAPTIST CHURCH

West Virginia Mission Trip Meeting-TODAY

There will be a West Virginia Mission Trip interest meeting
today, immediately following Worship. The team will meet in the
Chapel for this brief meeting. Anyone interested, or planning to
participate in this mission trip is encouraged to attend.

This year’s trip is scheduled for June 28th-July 6th!

Go-Getter’s Senior Meeting - Last Meeting Before Summer

The Go-Getter’s Senior Ministry will hold their last meeting
before their summer break on Tuesday, May 14th at 1:00 P.M. in
the Fellowship Hall. Entertainment will be provided by Mark
Mason and as always seniors are asked to bring a dish to share

for the pot luck meal.

ACC Partnership Teacher Appreciation Week, May 6 — 10, 2024

Deer Park will be providing a meal and small gifts for the staff
during Teacher Appreciation Week. Please continue to pray for
the school staff as they finish another school year. Remember
to thank a teacher (and school staff) for all they do!

GA's & RA's Recognition Service
Sunday, May 19th @ 5:00 P.M.
Fellowship Hall

www.deerparkchurch.com



MUFFINS

ﬁ JEANNE CARR
CHILDREN'S MINISTRY LEADER
|
KIDS Jjecarr@deerparkchurch.com
VBS Dates -Mark Your Calendar
June 23rd-June 27th, from 5:30 P.M.-7:30 P.M.
YBS Workday

May 11th, in the Fellowship Hall from 10:00 A.M.-12:00 P.M.

We will be working on decorations for this year’s upcoming SU nday M ay 1 2th
VBS! '
Before Sunday School and
We are asking the church to donate the following items to hel . . .
. =0 - 2 Calling all moms of our DP Kids to join us
with VBS this year:
on Mother's Day for muffins and coffee to
ECH Nl LA S CHELIASOU o enjoy with your kids before church!
Beach Balls Blue & Green Party Streamers
White & Red Duct Tape White Foam Poster Board
All of these items can be dropped off in the Missions Corner DEER PARK

KIDS

outside of the Worship Center in the Children’s Ministry Bin.



May Emphasis: Balls

Tennis balls or Soccer Balls
Donations for soccer and tennis balls in bulk.
(Soccer balls donated must be deflated.)

Other ways to participate:

‘Volunteer to make needed items;
instructions/supplies provided.

‘Volunteer to help process donations monthly on
4th Fridays at 9:30 am.

-Contribute financially for purchasing items online in
bulk and processing costs
($10 per box, including evangelism booklet).

‘Pray for the children and families who received the
2023 shoeboxes.

Your support and generosity are greatly appreciated!




